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North Central District Health Department holds “Open House” of new office location. 

Recently, the North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) held a Chamber of Commerce “Ribbon 
Cutting” and “Open House” at their new office location in O’Neill at 422 East Douglas Street.  The Ribbon 
Cutting was attended by approximately sixty to seventy people and the Open House was from 10:00 A.M. 
to 2:00 P.M. on January 2, 2006.  NCDHD was established through legislation passed by the State of 
Nebraska, Legislative Bill 692 and was effective in December of 2001.  NCDHD began official operation in 
early 2002 for the purpose of carrying out the Core Functions of Public Health for the counties of; 
Antelope, Boyd, Brown, Cherry, Holt, Keya Paha, Knox, Pierce and Rock.  The Core Functions of Public 
Health are; Assessment, Policy Development and Assurance.  Immediately following the Ribbon Cutting 
the Board of Health met in regular session.  NCDHD would like to thank the many that have made this 
possible, and especially thank the elected County Officials, those County Officials represented on the 
Board of Health, the citizens from each county that are appointed to the Board of Health, along with our 
District Dentist and Physician Representatives, all that have worked together to make this possible.    

Healthy People Build Healthy Communities! 
 
 

http://www.ncdhd.info/

